
Dear Year 3 parents, 

These are the topics that we have been working on during this week: 

 Maths: adding and subtracting mentally, column addition and subtraction, problem 

solving and multiplication using partitioning. 

 English: reading comprehension, writing questions, extended vocabulary (rally races). 

            Grammar: capital letters. 

            Spelling: /s/ sound spelt sc. 

The topics that we will be seeing next week will be: 

 Maths: multiplication: introducing the expanded written method and solving 

problems. 

 English: use of nouns and numbers. Understanding and finding information and detail. 

             Grammar: apostrophes of possession 

             Spellings: /ay/sound spelt ei, eigh and ey. 

                

             

                

             

Miss Dunn. 


